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We are thrilled to announce and congratulate two  
outstanding students who have earned prestigious entrance 
scholarships to the University of Toronto, further  
highlighting the excellence of our students. Yeontae Choo has 
been awarded a $100,000 scholarship for four years of study 
in the computer science program at University of Toronto St. 
George campus. 

UIS Students Earn Prestigious University of Toronto 
Scholarships, valued at $1,200,000, and 
All Scholarships over $2 Millions in value!



Additionally, Zhengxun Liao (Kazaf) has received a $100,000 
scholarship for the International Scholar Award at University of 
Toronto St. George campus. 
These achievements bring our total scholarship amount to an 
impressive $1,200,000 U of T alone, and including all  
other schools, this amounts to over $2 Million! We are immensely 
proud of Yeontae and Zhengxun for their hard work and  
dedication, and we wish them continued success on their  
academic journey.



Our UIS students demonstrated their mathematical 
prowess by participating in the Mathematics and  
Computing Competition-University of Waterloo (UW), 
namely the Euclid and Hypatia contests. 

Math Masters 
UIS Conquers UW Competitions!



These competitions provided a stimulating challenge for our 
math enthusiasts, encouraging them to apply their skills and 
knowledge in competitive settings. We are proud of all our 
students who took part!



The month kicked off with great enthusiasm as our students 
participated in the UIS Science Fair. It was a showcase of  
innovative ideas and scientific exploration. Students  
presented interactive exhibits that highlighted their talents 
and creativity. The fair was not only a platform for learning, 
but also, a celebration of curiosity and discovery.

Spark of Genius 
UIS Science Fair 2024



Looking ahead, we are excited to welcome new 
students joining UIS this semester. Our April Orientation, 
scheduled for Friday, April 19th, 2024, provided a warm  
introduction to our school community.

 New Beginnings 
April Orientation for Future UIS Stars!



It was a great opportunity for new students to get 
acquainted with our campus, meet faculty, and staff, and 
connect with their peers.



We extend our appreciation to all students, and staff who 
contributed to the success of these events. As we move  
forward, let’s continue to embrace learning, growth, and 
community at UIS.


